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Recommended Action:

It is recommended that the City Council authorize the City Manager to amend the current agreement with NBS
Government Finance Group (NBS) in the amount of $16,500, for a total not-to-exceed amount of $28,000, to
include consultant services for Silverwood/Tapestry Development Bond Opportunities for Land Development

(BOLD) Community Facilities District (CFD) Review.
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